
Please support the Homeownership and Housing Opportunity Bill. I live in St. Johns, 97203. I have seen 
the effects of the housing crisis in my own neighborhood. This bill will help address our desperate housing 
and homelessness problems by redirecting money currently used for deductions for the wealthiest 
Oregonians, who do not need it. We do!  

  

-- Sylvia Allen sylviaa53@yahoo.com 
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